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  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2010-11 FY 2011-12  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS 230 6,900 130 6,900 

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS 230 6,900 130 6,900 
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 1039 is the Fire Extinguishing Certification Act. 
 
Under the bill’s provisions, the State Fire Marshal is charged with certification for portable fire extinguishers or pre-engineered fire 
extinguishing systems.  The Fire Marshal estimates $6,900 in annual revenue.  The cost to develop, implement and test the new 
certification documents is estimated at $230 in fiscal year 2010-11 and $130 in fiscal year 2011-12.  These estimates appear to be 
reasonable.  Since the dollars associated with expenditures are so low, it is assumed that the Fire Marshal will be able to absorb these 
costs with currently appropriated funds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
REVIEWED BY Joe Wilcox DATE  2/2/10 PHONE  471-2526 

COMMENTS 
 
STATE FIRE MARSHAL:  No basis to dispute agency analysis for the Fire Marshal. 
 
 


